
T. Troy McNemar is certified as a specialist in Estate and Trust Law by the State Bar of Arizona.  

Since 1991, he has been representing Arizona clients with estate planning, probate, and adult 

guardianships and conservatorships.   

 

Troy is active in the Arizona nonprofit community and serves as the Vice President of the 

Planned Giving Round Table of Arizona.  He serves as the Past Chairman of the Board of 

Directors of St. Mary’s Food Bank Alliance.  Troy has served as a mentor to charities interested 

in building their endowment with the Arizona Endowment Building Initiative, which is a 

program of the Arizona Community Foundation.   

 

 


